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An Affiliate of the ~ ~ 
CANCER SUPPORT COI'v1l\1U:\ITY 

December 6, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial Street, # 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friend, 

5o that no one faces cancer alone. J<) 

On behalf of Gilda's Club South Florida, thank you for supporting us with your donation of 
$100.00. Your generosity allows us to continue our programs for people touched by cancer. 

While many families with cancer will receive the best medical care, many are underserved in 
another vital area - support - someone to talk with who understands - someone just like 
them who is going through the same thing. The need for social and emotional support is 
critical to their well being and that is what we offer at Gilda's Club South Florida. 

Gilda's Club is the on.{yplace devoted exclusively to men, women and children touched by 
cancer, offering a place of hope; a place to join together and build social and emotional 
support-free of charge. 

Gilda's Club could not do what it does without the generous support of a caring community. 
Thank you again for being a part of the great work of Gilda's Club. 

Warm regards, 

*Gilda's Club of South Florida is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization. All donations are tax deductible within the 
extent of the law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution. 

www.gildasclubsouthflorida.org 

119 Rose Drive • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33316 • (954) 763-6776 



~LUNGEVITY 
Find it. Treat it. Live. 

November 28, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial Street Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends, 

43S NORTH LASALLE ST. SUITE 310. CHICAGO. ILLINOIS 606S4 

PH: 312.464.0716 F: 312.464.0737 W: LUNGEVITY.ORG 

Thank you for your generous support of LUNGevity Foundation. Your gift of 
$200.00 will contribute to the realization of our vision of a world where no one 
dies of lung cancer. 

In our continuing efforts to serve the lung cancer community, in 2012 LUNGevity 
launched the Caregivers Resource Center, a powerful tool to help caregivers in 
their journey dealing with issues surrounding lung cancer. I invite you to take a 
look at it by visiting our website at www.lungevity.org. LUNGevity continues to 
grow with our base of community support and your donation will strengthen the 
impact we can have. 

I am eager to hear your story; how did you learn about LUNGevity? With each 
story shared we can reach even more people with the goal of creating one 
powerful voice to effect change. Together we can do it. 

On behalf of the Board, the Staff, and the people we serve; thank you for your 
commitment to end lung cancer. 

Warm Regards, 

Beth Westbrook Starnes 
Vice President of Development 

P.S. If you have not looked at our website lately, I would encourage you to see 
what is new at www.lungevity.org. We have many events happening across the 
country. LUNGevity's community is growing! 

LUNGevity Foundation is a 501 (c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is 
tax-deductible to the full extent provided by law. 



A American 
Diabetes 

®Association® 

August 28, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial St #514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends, 

On 7127/2012 you graciously gave the American Diabetes Association $100.00. For this, we are grateful. 

If the amount indicated in this letter is less than the total amount you donated, it is because this letter reflects the 
tax deductible portion of the gift. If you received goods or services from your original donation, that amount 
has been deducted to give you the total tax deductible portion. An example of a good or service would be 
paying for a subscription to Diabetes Forecast or paying for a membership to the American Diabetes 
Association. 

The mission of the American Diabetes Association is to prevent and cure diabetes and to improve the lives of all 
people affected by diabetes. We can advance this mission with the help of generous individuals and 
corporations and will always be thankful for these gifts. 

Because of your gift, the Association has been able to annually fund over $34 million in research of type 1, type 
2 and gestational diabetes. We have also served millions through our educational materials, Web site 
(www.diabetes.org) and publications. And finally, individuals who have been denied their rights have found an 
advocate in the American Diabetes Association. 

I speak on behalf of those individuals affected by diabetes, our dedicated staff and volunteers when I say thank 
you for helping us. 

l~~ ~-~-­

James Rhodes 
Director, Customer & Data Services 
American Diabetes Association Service Center 

This acknowledgment letter verifies your charitable contribution to the American Diabetes Association. No goods or services were provided by 
the Association in return for this contribution. Please keep this letter as documentation for income tax purposes. If you have any questions 
regarding your donation, please call (800) 676-4065 x4270 or e-mail us at ServiceCenterCS@diabetes.org. 

P. S. If you work for a company that matches its employee's charitable gifts, please complete a request to have your gift doubled or tripled. To 
see if your employer has a matching gift policy, visit our web site at www.diabetes.org/matchinggifts .. Thank you! 

• Diabetes Information 
1.800.DIABETES 
(1.800.342.2383) 
www.diabetes.org 

• National Office 
1701 North Beauregard St. 
Alexandria, VA 22311 
P: 703.549.1500 



Make-A-Wish® America 
47 42 North 24th Street, Suite 400 
Phoenix. AZ 85016 
(800) 722-WISH 
(602) 279-WISH 
wish.org 

July 23, 2012 

Sample Czar, Inc 
1850 Industrial St, Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Sample Czar, Inc: 

Thank you for your gift of $100.00 received on July 19, 2012 to benefit the Make-A-Wishr.; Foundation. To 
illustrate the impact of your generosity and that ofyour fellow support_er§, I'd like to tell you about Louis and 
his big surprise. 

Louis is a brave 4-year-old boy who draws inspiration from his heroes in the Army, especially now as he battles 
a condition known as Burkitt's lymphoma. Louis' big day arrived and he was elated that his wish to have an 
Army-themed play set would be granted by Make-A-Wish volunteers. Much to his surprise, another group of 
very special volunteers marched into his backyard as well- the United States Army Reserve. 

He was shocked beyond belief. The people he idolizes the most were in his yard, and playing with him on his 
new play set! The reservists didn't stop there. They presented Louis with dog tags, a sleeping bag, camouflage 
paint, a canteen and even a uniform just like theirs. They went out of their way to show Louis that he was one 
of them. 

Louis' spirits were high and his smile was radiant. He tackled the rock-climbing wall and the monkey bars, just 
as the soldiers do during training. Louis' new friends shared stories about life in the Army as he hunkered down 
with them in the playhouse tower. The day was not about lymphoma or treatments- it was about Louis, his 
wish and the promise of the future. 

The day of Louis' wish was an important turning point for his parents, too. Their confidence was restored after 
witnessing the tremendous outpouring of support for their son from total strangers. They saw a renewed fight 
in Louis and knew that he would use the memories of his special day to fuel his journey to get well. 

Louis' parents are not alone. According to 99% of wish parents, the wish experience gives children increased 
feelings of happiness. The positive state of mind plays a large role in a patient's ability to fight illness, just as 
donors like you play a critical role in ma1dngthese positive, reaffirming moments happen every day. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

David Williams 
President and Chief Executive Officer 

Make-A-Wish Foundation® of America 

638754 
Gift Amount: $100.00 
Date Received: July 19, 2012 
Gift Designation: 100 National Fund 

Please keep this acknowledgement for your records. For federal income tax purposes, this 
letter confirms that no goods or services were provided for this donation. 

Share the Power of a Wish® 



TPAN 
A QUARTER CENTURY OF SERVICE 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial St Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear friends at Sample Czar Inc., 

1987 - 2012 

July 10, 2012 

Thank you for your recent donation of $275.00, which we received on 5/7/2012. The clients, 
staff and board of directors of TPAN appreciate your support. 

TPAN empowers everyone living with or at risk for HIV/AIDS to live open, healthy, and 
productive lives. TPAN innovates to deliver peer-led support programs and collaborative 
wellness services and to communicate comprehensive information. TPAN will do so until 
HIV/AIDS is eradicated. 

For twenty-five years, TPAN has relied on the generosity of individuals in our community and 
beyond. We look forward to your further involvement with TPAN. In honor of our 25th 
anniversary of service to the community, we're hosting a special event, The 25th Hour: 
Celebrating a Quarter-Century of Service. Please plan to join us on Thursday, October 4th at 
the Chicago Cultural Center from 5:30-8:30PM for this important event. 

Once again, thank you for your generous support. 

With ~~n g titude, 

Bit a?!! 
Executive Director 

Your contribution is tax deductible to the full extent allowed by law. 

For more information on TPAN, our services, and opportunities for giving, 

please visit us at www.tpan.com 

TPAN is a recognized 501(c)(3) corporation 

5537 N. BROADWAY ST. CHICAGO, IL 60640-1405 I VOICE: 773-989-9400 I FAX: 773-989-9494 I www.tpan.com 



~~ 
~,. PANCREATIC CANCER ACTION NETWORK® 

ADVANCE RESEARCH. SUPPORT PATIENTS. CREATE HOPE. 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial StApt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Sample Czar Inc, 

June 8, 2012 

Thank you for your generous contribution listed below. We are honored to be the recipient of this 
support. 

The Pancreatic Cancer Action Network is the national organization creating hope in a comprehensive 
way through research, patient support, community outreach and advocacy for a cure. We fulfill our 
mission by funding research grants, advocating for more federal dollars for pancreatic cancer research, 
providing current and reliable information to patients and caregivers, and by helping individuals and 
communities work together to raise awareness about the disease. Your commitment and generosity 
helps us create hope and make a positive impact for all those touched by pancreatic cancer. 

Please retain this letter/receipt for your records. The Pancreatic Cancer Action Network is a 501 (c}{3) 
non-profit organization, tax number 33-0841281. In keeping with IRS guidelines, we verify that no 
goods or services have been provided to you in return for your donation unless otherwise specified. 

With our sincerest thanks, 

Julie Fleshman 
President & CEO 

Date: 5/31/2012 Amount: $100.00 
per Bill Hoyler 

Detail: Unsolicited donation 

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS 
1500 Rosecrans Ave., Ste. 200, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

Toll Free 877-272-62261 P 310-725-00251 F 310-725-0029 

WWW.PANCAN.ORG 

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS AND ADVOCACY 
1050 Connecticut Avenue NW, 1Oth Floor, Washington DC 20036 

p 202-7 42-6699 I F 202-7 42-6518 



- -

Thank you! 
Dear Sample Czar Inc, 

Thank you for your recent gift of$1 00.00 to the batt!e 
against cancer. More people are surviving cancer today 
than ever before and continued advances in prevention, 
early detection, and treatment promise greater hope for 
the future. Your donation makes our work possible. 

Your generosity is helping us fund new cancer treatment 
technologies and research, reduce cancer in minority and 
other medically underserved groups, provide everyone 
access to free cancer information, and support community 
programs that help patients and their families cope with 
cancer. 

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, 
we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health 
problem. Because of contributions like yours, over a half 
million cancer deaths have been prevented since 1991. 
With continued efforts, we hope to prevent more than one 
million more cancer deaths by 2015, and continue to 
improve the quality of life for people with cancer. 

To learn how we're doing that, how you can get involved, 
or how we can help you, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit 
cancer.org anytime, day or niqht. Thank you again for your 
ongoing generosity. 

Your Recent Contribution 

Gift date 
0512112012 

Gift Amount 
$100.00 

Gift Source 
General Contribution 

No goods or serviCes were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest 
extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about 
your tax deductions. 

Programs and services 
provided by the American 
Cancer Society: 

Our patient services provide a wide range of emotional 
and practical support for patients, survivors, their 
families, friends, and caregivers. Some of our programs 
include: 

1.800.227.2345- Cancer Information Specialists are 
available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, to answer 
your questions about cancer and provide information 
about local resources and events. 

I Can Cope®- These educational classes provide adult 
cancer patients and their loved ones with knowledge and 
coping skills to help them navigate the cancer 
experience. 

Reach to Recovery® - Breast cancer survivors provide 
one-on-one support and information to help individuals 
cope with breast cancer. 

Road to Recovery® -This service assists cancer patients 
· with transportation to and from treatment facilities. 

For more information about these and other helpful 
programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit 
cancer.org. 



AIDS 
FOUNDATION 

OF CHICAGO 

May 23, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial St 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends: 

200 West Jackson Blvd. 
Suite 2200 
Chicago, IL 60606 

Tel. (312) 922-2322 
Fax (312) 922-2916 

Thank you for your generous $25.00 gift to the AIDS Foundation of Chicago (AFC). Your donation will 
help support AFC in its work to develop a comprehensive system of HIV -related prevention and care 
services designed to curb new HIV infections and meet the medical and support service needs of those 
directly affected. 

We pursue our mission by working closely with government partners to maximize the reach of public 
programs and strengthen HIV-related public policy. We support a network of service providers with 
funding, technical assistance and training to ensure their activities are well coordinated and responsive to 
the needs of those most affected. With your help, we raise and distribute public and private funds to 
support the delivery of essential services, test new ways to reach at-risk populations and galvanize 
partners in efforts to end the HIV epidemic. 

Specifically, your dollars help: 

• Expand housing services for low-income people disabled by HIV I AIDS 

• Provide evidence-based prevention for at-risk men, women and youth 

• Ensure people living with HIV/AIDS gain access to crucial medical and support services through 
our case management network 

• Advocate with local, state and national decision-makers to leverage government in the fight 
against AIDS 

To learn more about how AFC is making a difference in the fight against HIV/AIDS, please read our 
enclosed annual report or visit us online at www.aidschicago.org. Thank you again for your incredible 
support of our work and for your commitment to ending the HIV/AIDS epidemic. We cannot do this 
without you! 

:._ ~.Si,nu~c~ere,~,lyyt, c. 

~~'-. __ _// 

David Ernesto Munar 
President/CEO 

P.S. For your tax record, please note that the AIDS Foundation of Chicago did not provide you with 
any goods or services in consideration ofthe donation acknowledged above. 

aidschicago.org I aidsconnect.net I aidsrunwalk.org 



ALLIANCE 

1966 Garden Avenue 
Eugene OR 97403 

541-342-5088 office 

541-342-1150 fax 

www.hivalliance.org 

Board of Directors 
President: Chris Traver 
Vice President: Sandi Orbell 
Secretary: Jay Bennett 
Treasurer: David Cole 
Chris Bennett 
JoAnn English 
Joelle Goodwin 
Diane Hazen 
Kurt Katsura 
Marc Mullins 
Bob Skinner 
Craig Willis 

Board of Advisors 
John Alvord 
Suzanne Arlie 
Rev. Gil Avery 
Marie Baker 
Rep. Phil Barnhart 
Candice Barr 
Dr. Tom Bascom 
Mark Brockett 
John H. Brown 
Dan Close, PhD 
Dwight Collins 
Sister Barbara Haase 
Rosaria Haugland 
Guy Justice 
Dr. Gary LeClair 
Hue-Ping Lin 
Dr. Denis McCarthy 
Eric McCready, PhD 
Dr. Leslie Mehlhaff 
Johan Mehlum 
Emel Mehlum 
John O'Connor 
Maurizio Paparo 
Dr. Robert Pelz 
Mayor Kitty Piercy 
Tina Stupasky 
Larry Tardie 
Jim Torrey 
Jenny Ulum 
Sid Voorhees 
Senator Ron Wyden 

May8, 2012 

Sample Czar, Inc. 
1850 Industrial St, Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear friends at Sample Czar, 

Thank you so much for your generous donation in the amount of $25.00; your 
support is deeply appreciated. 

Your confidence in the work of HIV Alliance is always important to us. Please let 
us know if you ever need more information about the agency, or have ideas that 
could expand our resources. 

On behalf of our clients, and our community, we thank you for your part in this 
effort. With your continuing support, HIV Alliance can fulfill our mission of 
supporting people living with HIV /AIDS and preventing the spread of new 
infections. 

Sincerely, 

/ 7 /? ,//7 J_ c.-·:}(~:-~--., 
J • )· L' 'v -· 

! ' / <,~:::::, I _..-·' 

-6iane Lang ' " 
Executive Director 0 

I 
For your tax records 

Date Amount 
5/3/2012 $25.00 

This letter will serve as your tax receipt and verifies that you have received nothing in exchange 
for your donation other than our sincere gratitude. 

HIV Alliance's tax ID number is: 93-0963546 

UnitedWayofLaneCounty Supporting individuals living with HIV/AIDS and preventing new HIV infections 

1- ··- ------------~---.it .. ---------~----------



May 11,2012 

Sample Czar 
1850 Industrial St. Apt.514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends: 

57 Willoughby St. 2nd Floor, Brooklyn, NV 11201 www.HousJNGWORKs.oRc 

Thank you for your very generous support of Housing Works! 

Please know that your generous $25 contribution received on sf4hoH wilHmmediateiy be put to 
work in our efforts to restore hope and dignity. to people who are homeless and struggling with 
HIV/AIDS. Please note that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Thank you! 

For 20 years, Housing Works has been at the forefront of the battle against HIV/AIDS and 
homelessness. Our philosophy embraces a nonjudgmental, comprehensive approach, offering each 
individual respect in a welcoming environment. We believe that a stable home is an essential 
foundation for our clients to achieve mental and physical health, as well as political empowerment. 

All Housing Works clients are linked to our comprehensive services, which include primary care, job 
training, nutritional counseling and meals, drug treatment, and HIV prevention education. The 
variety and depth of our services help create a supportive community that offers substantive 
assistance and hope for a better future. Please visit our website at www.housingworks.org for the 
latest information on our progress in the fight against homelessness and HIV/AIDS. 

We are most grateful for your support. 

Sincerely, 

~~~-
Charles King 
President and Chief Executive Officer 



APLA 
AIDS Project 
Los Angeles 
Craig E. Thompson 
Executive Director 

Dear Friends, 

May 21,2012 

I deeply appreciate your continuing commitment to supporting people with HIV/AIDS. Your 
gift of$25.00, which we received on 05/08112, will go directly toward helping men and women in our 
community living with HIV I AIDS. 

With your support, APLA offers the most comprehensive set of services to people living with 
HIV disease in Los Angeles County-services like our Necessities of Life Program food pantries that 
offer nutritious groceries and our APLA Dental Services which provide a full range of dental care. 

As the number of people with HIV/AIDS in Los Angeles County increases from year to year, the 
need for our services also grows. It is only with your support that APLA will be able to reach out to 
improve the lives of people affected by HIV disease, reduce the incidence of infection, and advocate for 
fair and effective HIV-related public policy. 

Thank you for your continued commitment and compassion for people in our community who 
need our help. If you are able to make another gift to APLA at this time-or later in the year-I will be 
truly grateful. 

With many thanks, 

Cr?'L.~.._ 
Craig E. Thompson 
Executive Director 

P.S. I've enclosed a return envelope for you to use in the event you have a question, comment, or wish 
to make an additional tax-deductible gift to support APLA's programs and services. 

Leadership in prevention, advocacy and service .. 

Your contribution to AIDS Project Los Angeles is fully tax deductible, as there were no goods or services provided in exchange for your gift. Thank you. 

for your support 

0 Yes, I want to become an APLA Sustaining Partner by sending 
a gift of $ each month. 

0 I wish to make an additional gift to APLA. Enclosed is my gift of: 

0 $25 0$40 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial Street 
Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

0 $50 0$ __ 

Please make check payable to: APLA or see reverse to give by credit card. 
Your donation is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. Thank you! 

EVTTHNK 
1370045 

402 

APLA 
AIDS Project 
Los Angeles 

0 Yes, I'd like to make a gift: 
D In memory of: D In honor of: 

Please send a card announcing my gift to: 
Name ______________________ ___ 

Address---------------------

City-----------------------

State/Zip------------------­

Please sign card from: 

RECYCLED & RECYCLABLE I SOY INK 11·YS1 



_,.---._ 

The Southern AIDS Coalition would like to thank you for your financial 
support. Because of your contribution, you have joined many others to 
fight to end the HIV/AIDS epidemic and it's disproportionate impact on 
those living in the southern region of the United States. 

SAC is dedicated to promoting accessible and high quality systems of 
HIV and STD prevention, care, treatment, and housing throughout the 
South through a unique partnership of government, community, people 
living with HIV disease, and business entities. 

Email: membership@SouthernAIDSCoalition.org 

I 
-~) -!.. . Southern 
-~ ..... ,., "'AI OS 
~ .'>--. 

1 l Coalition 

One Perimeter Park 
South, Suite 1235 
Binningham, AL 
35243 

Phone: (205) sn-5910 



-__....._, -,----.............. ~--. 

On behalf of tfie Susan Cohan Co(on 
CaYtcer 'Fott1tdation we wott{d flfe to 

tfiank you for your tfiougfitJu( donation 
wfiich wict fiefp us un{Ock tfie cure and 

save thouscrttds of Uves? 
.,/ 

supp6<-1. 
l.J...)O.("'("'()es't '-e.q o..('"d s, 
Debc'("Q...'n U, B1 C\.s\o ( Vo)'-.lt'~=c(""') 

'';'l'I'I\'.Ct..1k) nco 1 1c c Jfcnt 1 ufatfo n.o '::1 

_ _j 



AIDS Housing 
·Alliance 

O::f\,'\; fk:\:\.C!'SCO 

. , * Housing for People \Nith HIV/AIDS 

May 8, 2012 

Sample CZAR, Inc. 
1850 Industrial St. Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 
90021 

Dear Sample CZAR, Inc., 

On behalf of the 18,000 people with HIV I AIDS in San Francisco, AIDS Housing Alliance/SF 
extends our sincerest gratitude for your donation of $50.00. Your donation will help us 
continue to respond to the rapidly changing housing needs of people with AIDS and HIV. 

These funds will help us provide life affirming housing services, such as: 

•!• 550 people with HIV/AIDS and their households will receive Housing Counseling and 
assistance with affordable housing applications; 

•!• 105 months of rent subsidies will be provided to prevent homelessness for job training 
participants; 

•!• 165 households will receive emergency financial assistance for move-in deposits or back rent 
funds to prevent eviction; ' 

•!• 10 people with HIV/AIDS will receive the dignity of work that provides necessary income to 
maintain their housing; 

We are proud to assist our fellow HIVers in their efforts to protect their rights and maintain 
their housing. We could not continue to accomplish the important work of AHA/SF without 
the generosity of people like you. 

Thank you so much. 

This gift is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. You have received no goods or services in return for this 
contribution. AHASF is a charitable organization under Internal Revenue Code 501 (c) 3. Our tax identification 
number is 20-0548954. You should keep this receipt with your tax records. 

350 Golden Gate Ave· San Francisco, CA 94102 www.ahasf.org 415-552-3242 ext 101,415-561-9940 Fax 

AIDS Housing Alliance/SF believes in a world where all people have safe, decent and affordable housing. Toward that goal, we prevent 
homelessness for people with HIV/AIDS by protecting the housing we already have, providing resources to secure new housing, and promoting 
public policy to expand opportunity for all. Our goal is to become the largest provider of housing and the largest employer of disabled people 

with HIV/AIDS in San Francisco. 



May 10,2012 

Sample Czar 
1850 Industrial St Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends, 

ActionAIDS 
I 

FRIENDS FOR LIFE 

www.actionaids.org 

Thank you for your donation of$50.00, which was received on 05-10-2012. Your kindness 
makes it possible for ActionAIDS to continue to provide a wide rang~ of services to people 
living with HIV I AIDS in the Philadelphia area. 

Since 1986 the ActionAIDS community has been providing vital services to men, women 
and children infected and affected with HIV disease. The need for high quality, accessible 
services provided in an environment that is caring and empowering grows every year. Every 
year in this country over 56,000 people are found to be HIV positive. 

Your commitment to ActionAIDS sustains our services and allows us to reach out in new 
ways to individuals who are in desperate need of services. Please know that you are an 
essential part of our caring community and that your donation is very much appreciated. 
Your support makes an enormous difference in the lives of people with HIV disease, as you 
join us to make sure that "No One Faces AIDS Alone"! 

ActionAIDS clients, volunteers, staff and Board of Directors joj'n me in thanking you for 
yourhelp! · 

wz;r:~~a~ 
Kevin J. Bums, L~ 
Executive Director 

Because you have received no goods or services for this gift, it is fully deductible 'under current IRS tax 
regulations. 

ActioDAIDS Center City 
1216 Arch Street, 6th Floor 

Philadelphia, PA 19107 
p 215.981.0088 
F 215.864.6930 

ActionAJDS Alm-
1026 Arch Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19107 
p 267.940.5500 
F 215.207.0640 

ActioDAIDS West 
390 1 Market St., Box 1934 

Philadelphia, PA 19104 
p 215.387.6055 
F 215.387.7989 

ActionAIDS North 
Casa Nueva Vida 

2641 Noith '6th Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19133 

' p 215.291.9700 
F 215.291.0626 



afn 
Aid for of Nevada 

www.afanlv org 
1120 Almond Tree Lane 
Las Vegas, NV 89104 

702 ph 382.2326 
fx 366.1609 

May 8, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial Rd., Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of Aid for AIDS of Nevada (AF AN), we thank 
you for your recent donation of $450.00. 

Your support in the fight against HIV I AIDS in our community is deeply appreciated. Your 
generosity will help AF AN continue to improve the lives of over 4,000 people living in 
Southern Nevada with HIV I AIDS. Our programs provide assistance that support people 
living with HIV I AIDS by helping them manage their lives, manage their disease-and give 
them a better chance of being integrated back into the community, back into the work place, 
back into lives with a future. 

Caring people like you have enabled AF AN to fight HIV I AIDS in our community for 27 
years. Only with your involvement and support can we truly continue to make a difference. 
For information about volunteer opportunities, upcoming special events and AFAN's 
services please visit our website at www.afanlv.org. 

With my warmest regards, 

Irene del Rosario 
Development Coordinator 

So that you mcry ful/y dedu,t this gift when .ftlingyour tax return, we here fry t"on.ftrm that Aid for AIDS of Nevada 
has not provided a'!Y goods or servit'es in return for your t'ontribution. This letter will serve as the mvrd of ret"eipt of 

your gift. 



May 4, 2012 

Douglas Lowell 
Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial St Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

THE MYELIN PROJECT 

/:l!T:2t('>J/ -~ &;;-

Re: Charitable contribution to the Myelin Project 

Dear Douglas, 

On behalf of the Myelin Project, we wish to express our deepest gratitude for your kind and 
generous donation of $300.00. The funds that you have provided our organization will be used 
to finance current and future research toward myelin repair in order to combat 
demyelinating illnesses which affect more than two million people worldwide. 

Gene therapy and stem cell research offer promising new ways to treat and ultimately eliminate 
these conditions. Researchers are currently engaged in clinical trials of a gene therapy 
procedure that may offer a cure. The cost is considerable. Your support is vital. 

See if your workplace offers an employee giving or matching gift campaign. For example, The 
Myelin Project is currently registered with the Combined Federal Campaign for federal 
employees. Ask your employer about workplace giving andfor matching gift campaigns. 

We look forward to great things in the future, and we genuinely thank you for your support in 
our "Quest for Life." For more information, please feel free to visit our website at 
www.myelin.org. 

With sincere thanks, 

Patricia L. Chapman 
President 

I] ~"like" us on 

facebook 

· \:onprotits 

P.O. Box 39 • Pacific Palisades, CA 90272-0039 • 1-800-8-MYELIN {869-3546) • FAX 310-230-4298 
The Myelin Project is a 501 {c) {3) non-profit organization • Federal Tax ID# 52-1545992 

www.myelin.org 
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May 1, 2012 

SAMPLE CZAR INC. 
'1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear SAMPLE CZAR INC., 

On behalf of the board of directors and staff, but more importantly the clients, I would like to 
thank you for supporting the work of Minority AIDS Project (MAP). 

Your $25.00 monthly donation contributes to our ongoing efforts to provide support to our 
many clients who are living with HIV/AIDS in Los Angeles County. 

·We are honored you that you continue to chose MAP as your monthly benefactor month after 
month, year after year. 

Again, we thank you! Your continued support is very much appreciated! 

Victor P. McKamie, M.P .A. 
Executive Director 
Minority AIDS Project 

II 

A Non Profit Organization 501 (c) 3 5149 W. Jefferson Blvd. Los Angeles California 90016 • (323) 936-4949 II 
\\ alk.-in Center • Federal Tax ID No. : 95-4175650 • info@minorityaidsproject.org • www.minorityaidsproject.org • Ch~r :!5 Year., ot Sen ll:C.., 



a THANK YUU trom M:S VIews anCI News rmp:ttmau.Imorrnanonolllcer.cull1/ weumuw uiUc:A.pup tuc::uuup-uJaH v •··· 

1 of1 

From: Stuart@msviewsandnews.org <stuart@msviewsandnews.org> 
To: dlowell@sampleczar.com 
Date: 05/01/2012 12:00 PM 
Attachments: _] (163 kB) 
Subject: a THANK YOU from MS Views and News 

Tax 10# 26-3323427- A Not For Profit 501ic:l3 

II with , is II 

Sample Czar May 1, 2012 
Dear Douglas Lowell 
With Great Appreciation we thank you for your generous donation of$ 3550.00 that will help us 
to continue to educate and empower the MS Community, as well as to aid in research funding. 
It is through the generosity of individuals like you, that enables us to provide education, information 
and resources that benefits persons affected by Multiple Sclerosis via the internet and via live 
educational seminars. 

If you know somebody affected by Multiple Sclerosis, please ask them to register with us at: 

Visit our website, blog or facebook pages to learn more of what we do to empower and educate. 
Have any questions or comments? Write to us at: .:.. 

Federal Law requires us to inform you that the full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income 
tax purposes to the extent permitted by law. 
No goods were provided. 

Sincerely, 
Stuart Schlossman 

Stuart Schlossman-President 

Please Note: Your gift is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. 

'i/1/2012 6:15PM 



September 15,2011 

Sample Czar Incorporated 
1850 Industrial Street Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 

Greetings: 

L I V E S T R 0 N G-

On behalf of LIVESTRONG, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your generous contribution. Your support and 
confidence in our work makes it possible for us to relentlessly pursue our mission of inspiring and empowering people 
affected by cancer. 

Today, 28 million people around the world are living with cancer and chances are you know several of them. Cancer 
affects everyone. In 2010, cancer became the leading cause of death worldwide. That is why our work is so critical 
and your support so appreciated. Contributions like yours allow us to provide confidential, free, one-one-one support 
through our navigation services to people like a young girl recently diagnosed with cancer who connected with 
LIVESTRONG. The note we received read: 

The information you gave was a windfall for us, we have made contact and are further along now 
than we have been in the past 3 months. THANK YOU! She is fighting, and fighting like hell. 

Share the contact information- LIVESTRONG.org/GetHelp or toll-free at 855.220.7777- with anyone affected by 
cancer who needs help. 

Thank you once again for your support and for believing as we do that unity is strength, knowledge is power and 
attitude is everything. Together, we will change the way the world fights cancer. 

Best regards, 

Allison Wright 
Director of Stewardship 
LIVESTRONG 

PS- Did you know many employers will match employee contributions, multiplying the impact of each gift? Ask 
your Human Resources department about employee giving programs today. 

A 
Supporter ID: 
Contribution Date: 
Initiative: 
Contribution Amount: 
Payment Type: 
Payment ID: 
Participant Credited: 

337227994 
9/14/2011 
General Donations- White Mail 
$100 
CHECK 
127498609 

Please keep this for IRS tax ourooses. This letter confirms that your gift was received by the Lance Armstrong Foundation and 
acknowledges that no goods or services were provided therein. The Lance Armstrong Foundation is considered a 501 (c)(3) under 
federal tax guidelines, ID 7 4-2806618. LIVESTRONG is a registered trademark of the Lance Armstrong Foundation. If you have 
any questions, please contact us at Taxreceipts@livestrong.org. 



April6, 2012 

Doug Lowell 
Sample Czar 
1850 Industrial Street 
Suite 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Mr. Lowell, 

NATIONAL COMPREHENSIVE CANCER NETWORK'" 

FOUNDATION 
( ,uidin.~ Treatment. ( .. h.mging l.it•es. 

On behalf of the NCCN Foundation™, we want to gratefully acknowledge your contribution of $25.00 
from Find a Cure Panel to our general mission. 

Your decision to donate these funds is truly appreciated. You may be assured that we will use this 
contribution in the best interests of patients with cancer and their families who increasingly rely on 
NCCN for authoritative information about their disease. 

The NCCN Foundation seeks to leverage NCCN's strong achievements to reach new audiences with 
patient-centric education, training, and research initiatives in three key areas: 

1. Developing and distributing NCCN Guidelines for Patients™ derived from NCCN Clinical 
Practice Guidelines in Oncology (NCCN Guidelines™). This critical information will be made 
available in language understandable by the lay public, and in both hard copy and on-line 
formats. 

2. Developing innovative, evidence-based patient education and training programs on survivorship 
and quality of life for the millions of people living with a cancer diagnosis. 

3. Funding for young clinical investigators, nurses, and innovative research ideas emphasizing 
survivorship and quality of life. 

Again, please accept our gratitude and appreciation for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia J. Goldsmith 
Executive Vice President/Chief Operating Officer 

The NCCN Foundation is a 501(c)(3} nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your financial donation. 

275 Commerce Drive • Suite 300 • Fort Washington, PA 19034 • 215.690.0300 • Fax: 215.690.0280 
On the web at: www.nccn.org/foundation 



hank you. 
We are pleased to acknowledge with thanks your gift to Mount Sinai. We have earned 

national and international recognition as a leader in healthcare and medical education. 

Your generosity helps us meet the needs and challenges of an increasingly complex 

healthcare system. 

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service requirements, we confirm that no goods 

or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. 

Again, thank you for your support! 

- The Mount Sinai Office of Development 
One Gustave L. Levy Place, Box 1049 
New York, NY 10029-6574 
212-659-8500 http://philanthropy.mountsinai.org 



Dear Friend, 

1783 Forest Drive #184 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
www 

December 31, 2011 

On behalf of all the members of META vivor Research and Support, Inc., please 
accept our heartfelt gratitude for your generous support of our organization. It is 
through donations such as yours that we are able to provide support for women and 
men with metastatic breast cancer and to raise funds to change our illness from a 
terminal disease to a controlled, chronic condition. 

We are a growing organization located in Annapolis, MD. Currently, we have over 
30 members. On October lOth, we presented two research grants totally $75,000. 
Dr.Alana Welm, a medical researcher at the University of Utah in Salt Lake City, 
received a $50,000 grant, and Dr. Andrea Mastro, a researcher at Penn State in State 
College, PA received a $25,000 grant. One hundred percent ofyour donation will go 
toward our 2012 research grants! 

Sincerely, 

A vis Halberstadt 
Treasurer 

Contributor: 
Sample Czar, Inc 
1850 Industrial St, Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 
Donation Amount: $400.00 
Date: December 15, 2011 

Our Federal ID #is 37-1578088 

METAvivor Research and Support Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization 
United Way Charity -- "write-in" 

Combined Federal Campaign Charity for the Chesapeake Bay Region: 65385 



February 8, 2012 

www.mbcn•twork.org 
888·500-0370 

GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

Thank you for your generous support of the Metastatic Breast Cancer Network. 
We appreciate your encouragement. 

This information is in compliance with the Internal Revenue Service Regulations. The 
Metastatic Breast Cancer Network is a 501(C)(3) tax-exempt non-profit organization. 
You are entitled to deduct the full value of your gift. MBCN has not provided goods or 
services in exchange for this donation. 

DONOR: Sample Czar, Inc. 

DATE RECEIVED: January 13, 2012 

AMOUNT RECEIVED: $500.00 

PURPOSE: General Donation 

fighting for treatments to e,Xtend Life ...... . 

KEEP THIS RECEIPT FOR YOUR TAX RECORDS 

------------------------------~-----~ .. ~ .......... ,__ 
~ 



susan G. I 
Komen 

FORTHE cure. 

Dear Komen Supporter, 

Thank you for your recent gift of$ i 00.00 to Susan G. Komen for the 
Cure® to help in the fight against breast cancer. Your donation is hard at work 
bringing us closer to our goal of ending breast cancer forever. 

Global Headquarters 
5005 LBJ Freeway, Suite 250 

Dallas, Texas 75244 
1-877 GO KOMEN 

komen.org 

t 

Friends like you, in thousands of communities around the world, help 1, 
Komen for the Cure serve the breast health needs of millions and save countless IIIII ___ _ 
lives. 

Again, thank you. With your help, we are one step closer to finding the 
cures and creating a world without breast cancer. 

Sincerely, 

fgjof&R_ b.~~· 
LaSalle D. Leffall, Jr., M.D. 
Chairperson, Komen Board of Directors 

Thank you for helping 
to fight breast cancer! 

P .S. Your partnership is so important. It takes all of us to battle this disease. Together, we can end 
breast cancer forever. 



\'!HI <"1111 do i I 

January 5, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial St #514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

To Whom It May Concern, 

"When 1/.:urned !fwd cancer, I wm 2.2. in "·hoof, ,md hud jllll l>cen crm<ncd .1/iidiCil S,·,Julc. 

L!fC was f}rcut .. 1 n-as_{ri£jhtencd undjdt t~lone. \'o one in n~r t'irclc hod hecn rouchctlf:f corher. 

I joined a DraH<Jn Boat crew ancl "hile at u race'"" u hodt w11h u/1 cheie ladies [>uddluiH UH<~l· 

ll'hen !learned thdt they were 'feam Suni<<n I/ embers, [ wcm co chc1r "ei"Hc und /''meJ Jl'hm 

tTL'f 1.\Jh'nd t1me with them there\ a s~..·nsc (!fcumuradene. understdThhny, \llf)f'tlff (/Thl dtnHJn/ 

ahiht ... y I can't f]Cl_j'rtJm others In m) wciol nt•rwork.HC dre d hond tl{.'IJ'\lcr-: unHt'll /~r u l·ommon 

f)OSt. Otif.!sJre to create dll llhundtintJUturc, dnd the knovdcdge thdt luHethcr nc l'dn doll." 

Gina, 4 )Cur h'dm Survnw \,,n hwest Hem/Jer 

Team Survivor Northwest (TSNW) serves an incredible group of women with one thing in common: 
cancer. For over 15 years, TSNW has been offering women with any type of cancer diagnosis, at any 
stage of treatment or recovery opportunities to take an active role in their ongoing physical and emotional 
healing. 

What begins as a question of "Can I do it?" transforms into a statement of "I can do it!" Then the 
challenges come with more excitement. These women come together as a team- daily, weekly, and for 
special events like the Dragon Boat Festival, a Triathlon, or Marathon. Each one of them, a testament to 
who we serve and what we're about; overcoming the odds with gusto! Participating alongside women of 
all cancer types, fitness levels, and years beyond their diagnosis has an impact. Within a few months 
these women are reaching beyond their own expectations, building confidence and resolve. It's 
transformational. 

Your donation represents a voice of encouragement and belief that every team needs. You remind us to 
keep going, enjoy the journey, and believe in what we once thought was impossible. Thank you! 

With Gratitude, 

h1 tLv..-t - K 
Mary-K McCdy 
Interim Executive Director 

P.S. To learn more about our programs and activities visit us at ~\\'v\\J,i;:<l_tllStU:":..i\~li.Jl~\.:.\>.J:g . 

Donation date: 12115/2011 Donation amount: $1 00 
Donation designation (if chosen): Appeal 
Year to date donation total (20 11 ): $100 

In accordance with federal requirement, this letter affirms that no goods or services, as defined by the IRS 
have been provided in consideration of your gift. 

Gifts to Team Survivor Northwest are tax deductible in accordance with the law. 
Team Survivor Northwest is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, IRS Tax ID #91-1743945. 

~---·- ----·-------· 

For tax purposes, please retain this receipt for your files. 

Team 'iunivor Norrh\\e<.;r 200 '\I l'c~cihc ~trc'l'l. \uilc' ltll, \v,tttk, \\,hhit1,~l"n 'JX105 

l20h ~_\2 ~.).~() (2()h 7 .12 OH<"l llllt)a~ll.._·anhunl\tlrll\\.rlr.(2, \\\\\\.tl'.\111\Lir\l\l)rll\\.rlr;~ 

_j 



January 9, 2012 

MII:IIIBtic Bl'lllt Canclr Nllwark 
www.mbcnetwork.org 

888-500-0370 

GIFT ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

Thank you for your generous support of the Metastatic Breast Cancer Network. 
We appreciate your encouragement. 

This information is in compliance with the Internal Revenue Service Regulations. The 
Metastatic Breast Cancer Network is a 501(C)(3) tax-exempt non-profit organization. 
You are entitled to deduct the full value of your gift. MBCN has not provided goods or 
services in exchange for this donation. 

DONOR: Sample Czar 

DATE RECEIVED: December 15, 2011 

AMOUNT RECEIVED: $900.00 

PURPOSE: General Donation 

fighting for treatments to e)(tend Life ...... . 

KEEP THIS RECEIPT FOR YOUR TAX RECORDS 

------,---..... ---....-r---- ~~ ~--'a' 



I!(:IQ Jonsson Cancer Center Foundation 
The End of Cancer Begins with Research 

8-950 Factor Building, Box 951780 
Los Angeles, California 90095-1780 

Phone: (31 0) 206-0675 Fax: (31 0) 267-01 02 
www.cancer.ucla.edu 

December 31, 2011 

UCLA's Jonsson Cancer Center Foundation 

Gratefully ackn_owledges a gift from 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial St Apt 514 

Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 

in the amount of $100.00 
to support the Simms/Mann- UCLA Center for Integrative Oncology 

at the Jonsson Comprehensive Cancer Center. 

Should you wish to make future gifts, we invite you to use the 
enclosed envelope or help the JCCF go green by giving online 

through our secure website: 
www.cancer.ucla.edu/donate 

Please keep this receipt for your records. The Jonsson Cancer Center Foundation 
acknowledges that you did not receive any goods or services as a result of this gift. 

The complete text of UCLA's privacy policy and disclosures may be viewed at www.cancer.ucla.edu/disclosure. 
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Y-ME 
NATIONAL BREAST CANCER 
ORGANIZATION" 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2012 

Maureen Durack, CPA, Chair 
Vedder, Price, Kaufman & Kammholz, PC 

Gloria Suardiaz Alvarez, Vice Chair 
Fitness Professional 

Timothy J. Morgan, Treasurer 

Susan J. Corbridge, PhD, APN, FAANP, 
Secretary 

The University of Illinois at Chicago 

Jodi Fyfe 
Paramount Events 

Sharon L. Green, MHA 
Northwestern University 

Everett Hill 
Catalytic Advisors 

Coza L. Huffman 
Barna Companies 

Daniel Kaplan 
Legacy Director 

Larry Norton, MD 
Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center 

Judith Schrecker 
Alcoa Global Rolled Products 

Saira Sultan, JD 
Pfizer, Inc. 

Donna Surges-Tatum, PhD, CAE 
Meaningful Measurement 

Cynthia Geoghegan 
Chief Executive Officer 

January 25, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263 

Dear Sample Czar Inc, 

I would like to thank you for your generous donation toY-ME National Breast Cancer 
Organization. Your philanthropic support is incredibly important to sustaining a thriving 
organization and ensuring our toll-free Hotline is available 24/7 to those who need it 
most. 

Peer support has been and continues to be the core of Y-ME. In the three decades 
since Y-ME was founded, much has changed about the way we diagnose, treat, and 
understand breast cancer. But there is still no substitute for speaking to someone 
who's been there when a doctor tells you that you have breast cancer. 

Y-ME is the only place in the world a breast cancer patient- from the day of diagnosis 
throughout the course of their disease- can call 24/7 and speak to a peer, a breast 
cancer survivor who understands the physical and emotional challenges breast cancer 
patients face. For over 30 years, Y-ME has had a single mission- to assure, through 
information, empowerment, and peer support, that no one faces breast cancer alone. 

Y-ME National Breast Cancer Organization is a 501 (c)(3) organization, making your 
$200.00 donation fully tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. This letter serves as 
your tax receipt. 

Thank you for joining us in this mission. On behalf of everyone at Y-ME, I deeply 
appreciate your support. 

Sincerely, 

Cynthia Geoghegan 
Chief Executive Officer 

Current tax laws require us to state that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, making 
it tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please retain this letter as your official receipt for tax purposes. 



- -

Thank you! 
Dear Sample Czar Inc, 

Thank you for your reccn~ gift of $100.00 to the battle 
against cancer. More people are surviving cancer today 
than ever before and continued advances in prevention, 
early detection, and treatment promise greater hope for 
the future. Your donation makes our work possible. 

Your generosity is helping us fund new cancer treatment 
technologies and research, reduce cancer in minority and 
other medically underserved groups, provide everyone 
access to free cancer information, and support community 
programs that help patients and their families cope with 
cancer. 

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, 
we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health 
problem. Because of contributions like yours, over a half 
million cancer deaths have been prevented since 1991. 
With continued efforts, we hope to prevent more than one 
million more cancer deaths by 2015, and continue to 
improve the quality of life for people with cancer. 

To learn how we're doing that, how you can get involved, 
or how we can help you, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit 
cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you again for your 
ongoing generosity. 

Your Recent Contribution 

Gift elate 
12120/2011 

Gift Amount 
$100.00 

Gift Source 
General Contribution 

No goods or serviCes were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest 
extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about 
your tax deductions. 

Programs and services 
provided by the American 
Cancer Society: 

Our patient services provide a wide range of emotional 
and practical support for patients, survivors, their 
families, friends, and caregivers. Some of our programs 
include: 

1.800.227.2345- Cancer Information Specialists are 
available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, to answer 
your questions about cancer and provide information 
about local resources and events. 

I Can Cope®- These educational classes provide adult 
cancer patients and their loved ones with knowledge and 
coping skills to help them navigate the cancer 
experience. 

Reach to Recovery®- Breast cancer survivors provide 
one-on-one support and information to help individuals 
cope with breast cancer. 

Road to Recovery®- This service assists cancer patients 
·with traAsportation to and fmm treatment faciliti€l>. 

For more information about these and other helpful 
programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit 
cancer.org. 
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Embrace Your Sisters 

December 28, 2011 

Sample Czar 
1850 Industrial St., Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Embrace Your Sisters • PO Box 322 • Canandaigua, NY 14424 
585-624-9690 

www.Embrace YourSisters.org • sisters@embraceyoursisters.org 

Thank you for your gift. 

Since 2006, Embrace Your Sisters has assisted 
numerous people in our community wittT short-term, 
emergency financial assistance to cover basic needs 
like housing, utility and medical expenses. Thank you 
for helping us help those facing an already difficult 
struggle. 

Gift Receipt- Tax Information 

Receipt Number: 372 
Date Processed: 12/27/11 
Gift Amount: $100.00 

Embrace Your Sisters is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization. No goods or services are 
provided in exchange for your contribution. If you have questions, please contact Bonita Hampton at 
TreasurerEYS@gmail.com or by phone at 585-624-9690. 

Do you know a breast cancer victim who needs assistance? Please give them the Embrace Your Sisters 
contact information. 

For news about upcoming fundraising activities and events, visit our web site 
www.EmbraceY ourSisters.org 
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December 1, 2011 

Dear Sample, 

£9(;1- I Z006 V:) 's;)pguy SOl 

tiS ldy lS p~plsnpur OS8I 
:mr 'JllZ:_) ;lfdWllS 

~176 ::>OVV OtiXIW************************* 

LAST DONATION: 
$125.00 on 4/15/20ll 

I am writing to express my gratitude for your support of the Epilepsy 
Foundation of Northern California. Thanks to people like you, we have 
advanced issues of critical importance to the epilepsy community, with these 
results: 

Passage of California Senate Bill 161 ("the Diastat bill") by the California 
Assembly authorizing trained non-medical school personnel to administer 
life-saving emergency medication to students with epilepsy suffering from 
prolonged seizures - that may have devastating consequences including brain 
injury and death. 

Our 2011 edition of Camp Coelho provided a safe, weeklong residential 
camping experience in Yosemite National Park for over thirty children ages 9 
to 15 with epilepsy. On-site volunteer psychologists, epileptologists and 
nurses provided medical support 24 hours/day ensuring the safety of nature­
oriented activities that increased the children's self-esteem, self-confidence 
and independence. 

Co-hosting two major conferences: Taking Charge of Epilepsy (October at 
the Palo Alto Sheraton) and Living with Epilepsy (November at the San 
Francisco Kabuki) where hundreds of people, living with epilepsy or caring 
for persons with epilepsy, learned from leading physicians and researchers 
about the most modem medical and surgical treatment options. 

Our School Outreach program educated hundreds of students, teachers and 
staff about epilepsy and the importance of being seizure-safe. 

We are proud of this year's accomplishments- but we couldn't have done it 
without your support. Our work continues in our new office in heart of San 
Francisco, from where we will be better able to serve the Northern California 
Epilepsy community in 2012. 

Please make a tax-deductible gift today to provide critical support for our 
fight against epilepsy. 

Again, thank you for your generosity and happy holidays! 

Warm regards, 

~Jf 
Executive Director 

---~ ---------···----



February 1, 2012 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial St., Apt 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends, 

BCRC 
BREAST CANCER 

RESOURCE 
CENTERS OJ: TEXAS 

Thank you for your 2011 contribution of $300! Every gift has a tremendous impact on our ability to 
serve breast cancer patients, survivors, families, and friends right here in our community. BCRC relies 
solely on private donations and applies 88¢ of every dollar to provide one-on-one navigation to more 
than 1,500 women each year as they encounter and overcome the obstacles associated with the 
devastating diagnosis of breast cancer. 

As the region's main provider of patient navigation by professionally-trained breast cancer survivors, we 
offer practical guidance and help our clients replace fear, anxiety and doubt with information, options 
and hope. With offices in five area hospitals, BCRC is a valuable resource to physicians and oncologists. 
At no cost to our clients, BCRC is here to make sure no one goes through breast cancer alone. 

We realize in this economic climate, everyone must make careful choices. Your choice to support BCRC 
means that together this year we can: 

• Provide 7,500 hours of Certified Patient Navigation to clients, 30% of whom are minority, 
underserved, and under/uninsured. 

• Provide more than 250 free mammograms. 

• Conduct 12 monthly support groups including: Newly Diagnosed, Survivor, IV League (Stage IV 
metastatic disease), Pink Ribbon Cowgirls (women ages 20-40), and Lotus Forum (women 20-40 with 
Stage IV metastatic disease). 

• Team 50 clients with trained As Sisters volunteers to help with light housekeeping, meal 
preparation, picking up prescriptions, etc. during treatment. 

• Conduct education and outreach (including bilingual) about prevention, access to free or low-cost 
screening mammograms and BCRC services to 7,500 annually. 

Generous donations such as yours help us continue to make a difference in the lives of those affected by 
breast cancer. 

Karen Remer 
Director of Development 

BCRC Federal Tax ID# 7 4-27 43333. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift. Accordingly, the full 
amount of your donation is deductible as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. Please retain this 
letter for your tax records. 



THANKS, AND THANKS, AND EVER THANKS 

2315 E. Harmony Road, #200 

Fort Collins, CO 80528 

pvhs.org/foundation 

(970) 237-7400 

Tax ID #74-1894581 

-William Shakespeare 

Charitable gifts come in many forms. Whether you give your time, 
money, in-kind gifts, or all of the above, you are making a 
difference in the health of your community. 

Because of your commitment, we can successfully continue our 
mission to f3-h-Hanthropically support and promote activities that 
best serve the health and trust of people in the region we serve. 
We want to make our community the healthiest place to 
live, work, and raise a family. 

Thank you for your gift! 

Learn more about the health of our community. Check out our 
blog - generosityheals.org 

POUDRE VALLEY---JIEALTH SYSTEM 

-ToW'?cf?i(mrt 

II POUDRE VALLE)..-JiEALTH SYSTEM 

--Tow-?cfaftor! 
1012864 

1130/2012 

Eligible amount for tax purposes: $ 100.00 
Date: 1124/2012 
Fund: Patient Navigator 

Sample Czar Inc. 
1850 Industrial Street, Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

(Cash) 

On behalf of the PVHS Foundation we thank you for your generous gift. 

Thank you for your contribution! 

Poudre Valley Health System Foundation 
acknowledges that it did not provide 
any goods or services in exchange for 
this gift. 

All gifts are tax-deductible to the full 
extent of the law. Please retain this 
receipt for your records. 



jerry L. Spivak, M.D. 
Professor of Medicine and Oncology 
jlspivak@jhmi.edu 

Sample Czar, Inc. 
1850 Industrial Street 
Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Division of Hematology 
720 Rutland Avenue I Traylor 924 
Baltimore, MD 21205-2196 
410-955-5454 T 
41 0-614-0854 F 
410-955-3142 Clinic Appointments 

November 17, 2011 

JOHNS HOPKINS 
MEDICINE 

Thank you for your thoughtful and generous donation to our Myeloproliferative 
Disorders Research Fund. Gifts such as yours are very important to the continued conduct of our 
research into the cause of these disorders. 



~FNIH 
/ 

Foundation for the 
National Institutes of Health 

November 14, 2011 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial Street, APt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Friends: 

Thank you for your gift of $100 to the Foundation for the National Institutes of Health (FNIH) in support of 
the Edmond J. Safra Family Lodge. 

Since opening in 2005, the Family Lodge has offered a home-like place of respite- free of charge- for 
families and loved ones of adult patients who are receiving care at the NIH Clinical Center. The FNIH 
secured the original funding for the building of the Family Lodge and continues support, through gifts like 
yours, to make guests' stays a more pleasant experience by providing various amenities, furnishings, and 
for care and maintenance of the Family Lodge and gardens. 

The FNIH also offers individuals, foundations and corporations an opportunity to make a difference for 
public health through scientific discovery and high-impact public-private partnerships consistent with the 
priorities of the NIH. The Foundation's donors leverage federal resources to bring greater speed, flexibility, 
and coordinated impact to biomedical research worldwide. 

In testament to the FNIH's efficient management of your investment, we have been awarded-for five 
consecutive years--4-stars by Charity Navigator. Only 5% of the organizations that Charity Navigator 
rates (over 5,500) can match our record for receiving this top ranking, which recognizes that the FNIH 
"consistently executes its mission in a fiscally responsible way," and "outperforms most other charities 
in America." 

Thank you again for your gift in support of the Family Lodge through the FNIH. Please know that many 
guests will benefit from your thoughtfulness and generosity. 

Sincerely, 

P.S.: Visit our website at www.fnih.org to keep informed of our achievements, latest news and updates. 

Thank you for your gift of $100 to the Foundation for the National Institutes of Health received on 111412011. In 
accordance with IRS regulations, this letter verifies that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this 
charitable donation. Please retain this letter for tax purposes. For your information, our federal tax 10 is 52-1986675. 

9650 Rockville Pike, Bethesda, MD 20814 
ll'cw: 301.402.5311 fa> 301.480.2752 

Partners for Innovation, Discovery, Health 

www.fnih.org 



I 

Sample Czar Inc 
Apartment 514 
1850 Industrial Street 
Los Angeles, California 90021 

JOHNS HOPKINS 
INSTITUTIONS 

Gift Receipt 

Thank you for your recent gift. Please retain this official gift receipt for your tax 
records. 

Charitable contribution: 

Date Processed: 
Serial number: 

Distribution of gift: 
Amount Recipient (To benefit) 

Gift Details 

$200.00 

11108/2011 
G-12031314-VKAN 

$200.00 JH University (Department of 
Designation 
Myeloproliferative Disorders 

Medicine) 
Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial goods or services were received in return for your gift. 
Generally you must have a receipt in hand before filing your tax return. The date processed reflects the 
date your gift was recorded and not the date the gift was made. This may differ from when you mailed or 
delivered your gift due to depositing, handling, and recording by the institution. As always, consult your 
tax advisor to determine how the tax rules apply to you. 

Questions regarding this receipt or to request a copy of the current annual financial statement for the 
Johns Hopkins University or the Johns Hopkins Health System should be directed to the Office of 
Institutional Donor Relations, 410-516-4959. Documents filed in accordance with the Maryland 
Charitable Organizations Act may be obtained from the Maryland Secretary of State. Charitable gifts 
made to Johns Hopkins University and Johns Hopkins Health System are subject to receipt, accounting 
and other gift policies approved by the respective institutions. 
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New York, NY 10016 
www.teamcontinuum.net 
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Team Continuum is a 501 (c) 3 
not-for-profit corporation 

p 917.595.4169 
F 212.951.7201 

November 1, 2011 

Sample Czar Inc 
1850 Industrial Street. Apt. 514 
Los Angeles, CA 90021 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of Team Continuum, I am pleased to acknowledge, with thanks, a generous $100.00 
donation in support of Joi Jackson Perle's participation in the 2011 lNG NYC Marathon- PREMIUM 
Entrants. 

Your support enhances our ability to provide immediate, vital, non-medical assistance to cancer 
patients and their families through out the USA. What we do is quite simple, but has a direct, 
profound effect on their lives. We pay bills for items not reimbursed by any form of insurance so that 
families can forestall eviction, have food on their tables, keep their lights on, and fight cancer with a 
feeling of hope. We also fund health care facilities to enhance the delivery of care, communications 
and educational services for cancer patients. Presently, included are the nationally acclaimed 
Narrative Oncology Workshop Program at NY Presbyterian Hospital (in association with Columbia 
University) and the Cook for Your Life Program for Hispanic breast cancer survivors at St. Luke's 
Roosevelt Hospital (NYC). 

You are invited to learn more about Team Continuum, please visit our web site 
www .teamcontinuum.net. 

Again, many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

Letty Simon 
Chief Operating Officer 

EIN# 14-1913980 

Goods and services were not exchanged for this donation. 
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Thank you! 
Dear Sample Czar Inc, 

Thank you for your recent gift of $100.00 to the battle 
against cancer. More people are surviving cancer today 
than ever before and continued advances in prevention, 
early detection, and treatment promise greater hope for 
the future. Your donation makes our work possible. 

Your generosity is helping us fund new cancer treatment 
technologies and research, reduce cancer in minority and 
other medically underserved groups, provide everyone 
access to free cancer information, and support community 
programs that help patients and their families cope with 
cancer. 

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, 
we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health 
problem. Because of contributions like yours, over a half 
million cancer deaths have been prevented since 1991. 
With continued efforts, we hope to prevent more than one 
million more cancer deaths by 2015, and continue to 
improve the quality of life for people with cancer. 

To learn how we're doing that, how you can get involved, 
or how we can help you, call1-800-227-2345 or visit 
cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you again for your 
ongoing generosity. · 

Your Recent Contribution 

Gift elate 
10/3112011 

Gift Amount 
$100.00 

Gift Source 
General Contribution 

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest 
extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about 
your tax deductions. 

Programs and services 
provided by the American 
Cancer Society: 

Our patient services provide a wide range of emotional 
and practical support for patients, survivors, their 
families, friends, and caregivers. Some of our programs 
include: 

1.800.227.2345- Cancer Information Specialists are 
available 24 hours a day, seven days a week, to answer 
your questions about cancer and provide information 
about local resources and events. 

I Can Cope®- These educational classes provide adult 
cancer patients and their loved ones with knowledge and 
coping skills to help them navigate the cancer 
experience. 

Reach to Recovery®- Breast cancer survivors provide 
one-on-one support and information to help individuals 
cope with breast cancer. 

Road to Recovery® -This service assists cancer patients 
. with transpor:.tation !O and from treatment facilities. 

For more information about these and other helpful 
programs, call 1.800.227.2345 or visit 
cancer.org. 


